Poulsbo, WA 98370
http:/ /poulsboartist.com

Winter 2022 to 2023

On Facebook as Poulsbo Artist League Facebook group WWW.poulsboartist.com PAL meets Wednesdays from 12:30 to 3:30

Annual Christmas Luncheon

The luncheon and miniature painting exchange was on Wednesday, December 7. It was
attended by 22 members and a couple of spouses. It was a merry event and thanks to Liz
Haney, Laura Chesvick, and Terry Braswin for organizing the event.

Officers for 2022 to 2023

PAL officers are pictured from the left
Kay Boyce-Vice President
Judy Guttormsen-Secretary
Garven Kinely-President
Libby Anderson-Treasurer
Jill Newkirk-Sunshine
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One Wednesday a Month Show, Tell and Create

By Jill Newkirk and Lynda Goeb

February 15 creative challenge is to create a work of art featuring your favorite
" == warm blooded animal.

January

Pam Sessions

The January One Wednesday presenter was Pamela Sessions.
She showed us her wonderful body work including her paintings
~ on tile, watercolor, and her oil and acrylic paintings. Pam also

- showed us her ways of archiving her works using Blurb and

~ Shutterstock books.




One Wednesday a Month Show, Tell and Create, continued

November was a creative challenge “Pacific Northwest Sunset” and there were no pictures

available for the newsletter.

October 2022

Margot Baeder had all members up to their
fingertips in shaving cream and food coloring.
She showed PAL how to make prints using a
marbling technique of floating food colors on top
of shaving cream and pressing the paper into the
oobbleck.




Margot demonstrating the shaving cream marbling technique-good clean fun.

PAL Exhibit at the Kingston Village Green

Thank Margot Baeder for signing PAL up for the show at Village Green. Members worked
hard and hung over eighty works of art in November with a public reception on November 18.
The show has been a great success with many members selling work. We were able to keep
the show up an additional month and will be taking it down on January 31 at 1PM. Please
make arrangements to pick up your work then.






“At the age of six | wanted to be a cook. At seven | wanted to be Napoleon. And my ambition has
been growing steadily ever since.” Salvador Dali

“Have no fear of perfection-you’ll never reach it...” Salvador Dali

Town and Country Hanging Requirements for 2023

This most popular venue for our art sales has new hanging requirements for 2023. After
having several paintings fall off the walls, one striking a customer it is important that we
make sure we are hanging art in accordance with Town & Country’s wishes. Town and
Country wants us to use Command Strips. The new requirements may mean that we will
not be able to hang as many paintings. The requirements are as follows:

Framed art must use “command Strips”, correctly applied for the hanging weight. This
will be confirmed before signing work into the Red log book.

No glass will be allowed on framed art, however thin Plexiglas is allowed with the proper
weight “Command Strip” correctly applied. This will be confirmed.

Eyehooks and hanging wire may only be attached to the inside back of the frame. The
eyehooks must not project from the back of the frame, in other words, they cannot touch
the wall.



Only two people will be removing and hanging work when the show is changed out.
Members are needed to help carry paintings upstairs and make sure paintings are properly
logged in and out.

Damage-Free Hanging ‘
Holds Strongly * Removes Cleanly
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PAL Exhibits and Sales

Poulsho City Hall ~ various members ~ Contact: Robbi Beery. We have been asked by the
Mayor to report any changes in City Hall hangings, should you sell a painting and replace
it. The City Hall staff needs an accurate inventory on file. So please report to Kati Diehl
at the 3rd floor desk, or leave a note, with your name and the titles of the works
involved. You may also email her: kdiehl@cityofpoulsbo.com.

Town &Country (formerly Central Market) in Poulsbo
Contact Bill Fulton and Garven Kinley

Edward Jones Building™ various members ~ Contact: Judy Guttormsen

**If you are exhibiting anywhere and would like to have it listed here, you need to let the
secretary know at least by the last week of the month. Also — if you have a show that closes,
Please let me know so | can remove it from the newsletter.

Venue Collect Art Hang Art Return Art

Central Market TBA TBA TBA




PAL Plein Air Group will begin meeting on Fridays on various locations. Check out
Facebook for locations and dates.

PAL Marketplace and Garage Sale

Contact the Secretary if you have items for sale, trade, or free.



